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BIDFORD-ON-AVON PARISH COUNCIL 
POLICY TO COMMENT ON PLANNING APPLICATIONS RECEIVED TOO LATE TO 
BE CONSIDERED AT A PLANNING COMMITTEE OR PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

 
 

This Policy, was drawn up to ensure that, in the event Council is required to 
make a comment to the Local Planning Authority BEFORE it next meets, 
Council can met its obligations. 
 
Stratford-on-Avon DC requires comments to be received by a set date to ensure they 
meet its obligation as the Local Planning Authority. This means that, in some 
instances, the Parish Council has to send comments before it meets at either a 
Planning Committee or Parish Council Meeting. 
 
To ensure the Parish Council meets its obligations as the representative of its 
electorate it was resolved that: 
 

• The Chairman of the Planning Committee and 1 other councillor, as well as 
the Clerk,  are given delegated powers to reply to minor applications. 

• In the case of major or controversial applications an extraordinary Planning 
Committee Meeting be arranged to consider the application. 

 
 
 
 
REVIEWED BY BIDFORD-ON-AVON PARISH COUNCIL AT ITS MEETING OF 30TH 
MAY 2022 
 
 
 
 
 


